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Ema.l Correspondence

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

From: joeacorn@theedge.ca

Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2004 9:54 AM
To: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Subject: Re: Recent Correspondence

Thanks Kim.

Is there still nothing happening on INAC's request for consultations with the Board? | haven't seen anything since
the original letter from INAC.

Also, the directions on procedure that were promised in the Chair's July 8th letter to the Grand Chief have not
been sent out yet. When will that happen?

Joe Acorn

----- Original Message -----

From: Kimberiey Cliffe-Phillips

To: colin.needham@gov.ab.ca ; Fraser Fairman ; Gavin More, GNWT Environmental Assessment Manager ;
Jody Irish, Paramount Resources Ltd. ; Joe Acorn, KTEN Consultant ; roshan@mandellpinder.com ; Louie
Azzolini ; MVEIRB Counsel ; Shirley Maaskant, Paramount Resources Ltd. ;: Wade Romanko, Environment
Canada »

Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2004 9:34 AM

Subject: Recent Correspondence

Please see attached.

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938 (5102 50th Avenue)

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2E1

T. 867.766.7062

F. 867.766.7074

kimberley@mveirb.nt.ca
www.mveirb.nt.ca
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